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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we are coming towards the end of this school year, we are beginning to think about next year and 
planning lots of transition activities so that your children are well prepared for the coming change in 
teacher and classroom etc.  
 
This is particularly important for our younger children in Key Stage 1 as they have had far less time in 
school to become accustomed to the annual changes and, consequently, we have started visits to 
new classes already.  
 
Children who will be in Key Stage 2 next year will find out who their teachers are before their transition 
process begins on Monday 3rd July 2017.  
 
If you are interested in the transition process, please do not hesitate to talk to me or one of my staff on 
the playground before or after school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr M Elsen 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


